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Parent & Child DIY Valentine's Day Card
Craft

A great way for your child to practice scissor skills and celebrate the upcoming
holiday is to create this Valentine's Day Construction Paper Card Craft.

https://www.cudenver.com/


 

Materials

Construction Paper. You need 2 sheets of the base card color and the
colors for the inside of your heart. You can go all pink, purple, and red or
mix it up with all the colors of the rainbow!
Scissors. Make sure they are appropriate for the age of your child.
Glue Stick.
Writing Utensil.

Instructions
 
1. Depending on the age of your child
you might want to start by drawing some
lines on your “heart” pieces of paper.
This will give them a guideline that they
may or may not choose to follow. Just let
them cut as many strips of paper as they
can or want to.

 
2. Take this time to get the card ready. To
do this you need to make the paper with
your heart cut out a bit wider than the
front of your card. Then fold that piece in half and cut out a heart or hearts.
Make sure not to cut into your margin space.

3. Have your little one glue down the
strips on the front of the card. They
can overlap or stick over the edge it
won’t matter. 
 
4. Then trim the edges of the card.
 
5. Now it’s time to add your heart!
Pre-crease the margins over the front
of the card. Next, add glue. 
 



6. Start by gluing your margin inside the cover, then fold over your cut pieces of
paper.

7. Then crease and fold down the second
margin on the back. This will keep your strips
in place. 
 
Now your one of a kind card is complete!
Anyone would be excited to receive one!

We have included an opportunity for your child to win $25 just for
completing the 'Spot the Difference' / Coloring Page below.

 
Find and circle the 10 differences!

Click on the image above to open the full page!

Explaining Money is Our Thing
 
C·U·D wants to help parents teach their children about money. Whether that is
how to save, spend, give or share, learning good money habits starts early.
 
We recommend starting out with the It's A Money Thing Jr. video series for our
younger members. They are located towards the bottom of our page. The
videos are free and fun for all ages!

Watch Videos

https://www.cudenver.com/Documents/Miscellaneous/Valentines-Day-Find-10-Differences-Sheet.pdf
http://www.cudenver.com/Financial-Education/Its-a-Money-Thing
https://www.cudenver.com/SmartStuff/Education/Its-a-Money-Thing


ENTER TO WIN!

Click on the Valentine's Day 'Spot the Differences' Page above, print it out,
and have your child circle the 10 differences for their chance to win $25.00.

Submit the completed activity page to us by 03/15/2025. All submissions will
be entered in a random drawing for $25.00 to be deposited into your child's
C·U·D account. 

Just scan it or take a picture of it and email it to us at:
kidz@cudenver.com Please include 'Newsletter' in the subject line.

DIY Valentine's Day Card Craft source:
https://twitchetts.com/2017/01/scissor-practice-valentines.html/
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